
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my 

feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho believes in a local workforce and has promised to hire Idahoans whenever 

possible. The company will provide employees with training and help our state build a more skilled 

workforce. These jobs are not entry level positions and the skills are valuable in other industries 

outside of mining. Midas Gold estimates salaries will be two times higher than the local average in 

Valley County. This can make a big difference in the life of many families. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Name: Jack Sowers 


